
Department of Commerce, Community, 
and Economic Development 

DIVISION OF INSURANCE 
Juneau Office 

P.O. Box 110805 
Juneau, Alaska 99811-0805 

Main: 907.465.2515 
Fax: 907.465.3422 

BULLETIN B21-01 

TO:  ALL INSURERS AUTHORIZED TO TRANSACT BUSINESS IN THE 
STATE OF ALASKA AND OTHER INTERESTED PARTIES 

RE:  REPEAL OF BULLETIN B20-22 REGARDING FAIR TREATMENT 
TO CONSUMERS FOLLOWING THE FLOODING IN SOUTHEAST 
ALASKA 

On December 2, 2020, the Southeast region of Alaska was impacted by floods and 
landslides. The Alaska Division of Insurance issued Bulletin B20-22 to assist 
Alaskans during the emergency response. 

Due to the crisis ending, the Division is revoking Bulletin B20-22. 

If you have questions regarding this bulletin, please contact Katie Hegland, Property 
and Casualty Supervisor at katie.hegland@alaska.gov or Sarah Bailey, Life and 
Health Supervisor at sarah.bailey@alaska.gov.  

Dated ______________ 

______________________ 
Lori Wing-Heier 
Director 

January 6, 2021


